
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
What a wonderful start we have had. The children have settled into their new classes so well showing 
great maturity, especially when the fire alarm went off, which was a lovely surprise! 
 
It has been wonderful to hear all about the exciting adventures the children have had over the summer 
holidays. We have also seen some beautiful photographs as entries for the photography competition. You 
still have time to enter, if you wish to. Please either email the photographs to the school office or send 
printed photographs into school, where Mrs Smith will collect them. They are going to create a beautiful 
display in school and winners will be announced next Friday. 
 
As the new school year begins, we consider how we can continue to develop and grow as a school. All at 
Coupe Green strive to give the children the very best education, experiences and, most importantly, care. 
Our aim is to help children become inquisitive, confident, little humans, who believe in themselves and try 
their very best. In order to achieve this, we believe children need to be excited about learning, feel confident 
to ask questions and take risks.  
 
This year, as part of our school development plan, we will continue to build on the achievements of last 
year, creating a curriculum which is unique to our school, bespoke to the way in which our children learn 
and is rooted in enquiry, challenging the way that children think. 
 
As part of this work, we will be teaching children what a good learner looks like, developing their ability to 
ask questions, be curious and both listen to and share ideas confidently.  
 
An overview of this year’s school improvement plan can be found on our school website. 
 
Please can I remind all families that children should not return to school wearing earrings. I appreciate that 
many children will have had their ears pierced over the summer break but earrings are not safe to wear in 
school. We do, however, allow for children to wear clear spacers to ensure that their ears do not heal up. 
If you have concerns about this, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Children, I am so very proud of how confidently you have returned to school and am very excited to watch 
you achieve great things again this year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs J Littlewood 

 

Headteacher 
 

 

 


